
Ref: your letter file 5802-52-10

CANADIAN PACIFIC AIR LINES LIMITED

Seven Islands, P.Q., 
Dec. 31, 1945

Mr. J.L. Blondeau,
District Inspector, Air Regulations,
910 Confederation Bldg.,
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir:

On December 20, 1945, I filed a flight plan from 
Quebec with my destination Baie Come au.

According to the met. forecast, the winds which 
I was to encounter at cruising height were such that I was able to 
reach Baie Comeau with sufficient fuel reserve. However, the winds 
I did encounter were different and I found that I had to land at 
Forestville.

After landing, I immediately informed the radio 
operator there who said he would inform Quebec of my arrival.

When I left Forestville, December 21st, he also 
stated that he would flight plan me to Seven Islands.

Upon my arrival at Seven Islands, I was very surprised 
to find that he had not done so. Therefore, I immediately instructed 
the Seven Islands radio operator to report me in from Forestlrille 
to both Mont Joli and Quebec which I am informed was done.

I am quite well aware of Airway Traffic Regulations 
nnt\ I shall ensure that such an incident shall not odour in future.

I am taking steps to check up as to why the radio 
operator at Forestville neglected to inform the proper authorities of 
both my arrival and departure.

I thank you for your letter of Dec. 22nd, 1945#

Very truly yours,

(Signed) L. Gauthier


